
Joliet Township High Schools 
Offsite Via Virtual Technology 

Joliet, Illinois 

 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

The Board of Education of Joliet Township High School District #204, will hold a 

Special Meeting at 2:30 p.m. on Monday, May 4, 2020, which will be conducted 

offsite via virtual technology.  

 

The Board will receive public comment via email prior to the special board 

meeting.  Should the public wish to submit commentary please email, Dr. Karla 

Guseman, Superintendent at kguseman@jths.org by Monday, May 4, 2020 at 2:30 

p.m.   

 

Joliet Township High School has provided the public the ability to listen to the 

Board of Education Meeting.  Below are the instructions to listen to the meeting: 

 

1. Call 312-626-6799 

2. Enter Meeting ID: 85135421546# 

3. Enter Password: 204# 

 

     All notices are pursuant to the call of the Board President. 

 

 

 
       Dr. Tracy Spesia, President 

       Board of Education 
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